
Costume fees are due 11/1. The fee covers the cost of the costume, 
tights, and any alterations your child may need. If you haven't 
submitted your costume fees, please due so immediately so that 
you are not left out of the order. 
You are required to submit a check or cash for the full amount of costumes 
for each class you are enrolled in. No costume fees will be returned after 
this time, even if the student withdraws from the school. Please check with 
the desk staff for fee amounts. 
In the coming weeks the costume photos will be viewable at the desk. 
Costumes arrive in late winter or early spring and will be used for picture 
day and the dance recital. We hope you love them as much as we do!

Edison School of Music and Dance Holiday Show rehearsal is Sunday, December 13, 2015 at the school located at 990 Inman Ave. Rehearsal begins at 12:00 PM. 
We will have  further details available in our December newsletter.
Remember to come dressed in appropriate Holiday Show attire for rehearsal.  

The Holiday Showcase is SUNDAY, December 20, 2015 and will begin at 3:00 PM. Students are to arrive at 2:00 PM at HAMILTON STAGE in Rahway. 
Tickets will go on sale Mondat November 30th. 

Holiday show attire for DANCE students:
Red or white leotard, tank top, or fitted top. ***NOTHING BAGGY, NO T-Shirts***
Red or white or black dance skirt or dance shorts, legggins or capris. ****No sweat pants****
All Competition team and Miss Deanna's pointe must wear WHITE. 
Tan tights
proper dance shoes for each number they are performing in.
Optional: head piece (example: Santa hat, reindeer ears, etc.)
This dance attire must be worn for rehearsal and on the performance day. Dance students may not wear T-shirts, street shoes, or non-dance apparel.
Students should NOT wear jewelry
Hair must be pulled back in a ponytail or bun.

Holiday show attire for MUSIC students:
Refrain from wearing jeans, t-shirts or sneakers. Please wear white or red tops and black bottoms. You may wear any 
Holiday headbands or hats, for example Santa hats or Reindeer ears. Rock school students may wear rock school T-shirts.

Proceeds from this years 
Holiday Showcase 

will go to 

Thanksgiving Vacation
We will be closed for 

Thanksgiving vacation Thursday 
November 26 

and we will reopen 
on Monday November 30. 

Have a Happy and 
Healthy Thanksgiving!


